

INTEGRITY - SERVICE - HONOR

POINT PLEASANT BEACH POLICE DEPARTMENT

416 NEW JERSEY AVENUE POINT PLEASANT BEACH, NJ 08742



PHONE (732) 892-0500 FAX (732) 892-0088

JOSEPH A. MICHIGAN Chief of Police

March 30, 2018

Dr. Caesar DePaco Summit Nutritionals International, Inc. 29 Rockaway Rd Lebanon, New Jersey 08833

Dear Dr. DePaco,

I am honored again to accept your generous donation of ten thousand dollars to the Point Pleasant Beach Police Department to be used for the purchase of additional patrol rifles. Words cannot express your passion to assist law enforcement agencies throughout the country and to provide them with the critical equipment they need to serve the public. Your continuous support of my agency leaves me speechless. On behalf of myself and the men and women of the Point Pleasant Beach Police Department, we whole heartily thank you!

Respectively,

Joseph A. Michigan Chief of Police